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Christmas Memorial 
Greenery and Flowers 

The beautiful poinsettias and greenery that 
adorn our altar and sanctuary are a special part 
of the celebration of Christmas at St. Benilde 
Catholic Church. We invite all parishioners to 
share in the experience through a memorial or 
thanksgiving gift by using the 
Christmas Flowers Memorial 
Envelopes found in the 
vestibule of Church. Donations 
toward the cost of Christmas 
decorations in the Church may 
be made in memory or honor of 
your family members and 
friends. This is a wonderful way 
to remember loved ones, honor 
friends, and offer thanksgiving 
to God for prayers answered and blessings 
received during this past year. The suggested 
donation is $10 per remembrance. Please place 
your envelopes in the collection basket, the Poor 
Box or bring it to the Parish Office by December 
26. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
Memorial Envelopes will be placed on the altar 
throughout the Christmas Season and names 
will be published. 

SVDP Giving Tree 
 
The Giving Tree is now in the Church 
vestibule.  Please take an angel ornament and 
return the gifts no later than December 13th.  
Please be sure to attach 
the angel to the gift 
securely.  Thank you for 
making Christmas a 
little brighter for some 
of the less fortunate in 
our community. 

SVDP Food Pantry 
 

Our St. Vincent de Paul ministry would 
like to thank everyone for your very generous 
donations to help feed the needy in our parish. 



DECEMBER 1, 2019 
 
ST. BENILDE CATHOLIC CHURCH – ID # 113850 
1901 DIVISION ST. 
METAIRIE, LA  70001 
504-834-4980 
 
MAGGIE SUNSERI 
504-834-4980 
MONDAY THROUGH THURSDAYS  -  9 A.M. TO 3 P.M. 
FRIDAYS  - 9 A.M. TO 12 NOON 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: 


